
 

9th November 2022 

Dear Year 3 and Year 4 Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you to a Year 3 /4 Nativity performance of ‘I’m Gonna Shine’ at 

Meon Junior School on Monday 12th December 2022.  

In order to accommodate parents as safely as possible, we will be holding two 

performances throughout the school day in our ventilated school hall. This will enable us 

to have a maximum number of parents at a time. The performances should each last 

approximately an hour. 

Parents will be able to use the Shelford Road gate to enter via the school playground 

and into the hall.   

The times of the performances are as follows: 

9.00am for Year 3 parents 

1.30pm for Year 4 parents 

We are giving priority to parents and are initially offering a maximum of two seats per family for you to book 

via the Forms link below, where you can select the time of the performance etc. If you are unable to attend as 

a parent, but a grandparent would like to attend, then they can be booked instead. Thereafter, we may be able 

to offer more seats to relatives nearer to the day, however, this is subject to the numbers already booked. 

We hope that you will enjoy watching your children at the performance and have a lovely experience. 

Please click on the Forms link below and complete it in order to book your time and seats etc. Please confirm 

your choice by pressing the submit button at the end of the Form. 

Forms Link 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss C Turner 

Head of School 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=s23q1ha_kkmgEHn2jjmNvA0CIRU8DvNLsMlwM4aKrTtUNFdMVThIME9GRUVHTVU3TDJQMlJaQ0xJNS4u

